Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee
June 15, 2011
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall
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The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, Kevin-Cafferty, Sally Turner, Ken Cadman, Patrick Palzkill and SeettRaeside.
The meeting was held in the Planning Office. On June 8" the Planning Board voted to appoint
Ken Cadman and Patrick Palzkill to the Committee as at-large members.

The new members were given an overview of the project.

Con Com NOI

The NOI application was submitted to Conservation on 5/26/11. Horsley Witten and members
of the committee met with Conservation on 6/7/11 to request that two borings be allowed to

occur in wetland areas. The Commission required an RDA application and could potentially
vote on that request on the 21°.

Highway Yard Area

The Selectmen are going to move forward with the Highway Yard mitigation work at this time.
It is unclear how this will affect the pathway design or work schedule. The committee will meet
with Selectmen McBride regarding the two projects and to work out any logistical or design
issues.

Member Turner moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion was approved 4-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on August 26, 2015.
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